
 
>>> "Shirley Henderson" <                                  > 9/6/2011 2:07 pm >>> 
Ms Swanson, 
 
Following your letter dated 5 September 2011, I would like to request a  
deputation for the Committee meeting on 13 September 2011. 
 
Yet again, I am astounded at the tone of the communiqué, particularly around  
the suggestion that the Council solely acts on behalf of one person's  
original highlighted concern, rather than the majority of Westbank, and the  
suggestion that we have no right to park on Fonthill Road, next to a wall  
actually, not outside anybody's property, and pay for the privilege, all  
adding to ACC funds. 
 
Also, I am surprised at the inclusion of photographs submitted for another  
Committee in connection with objections to an HMO licence being granted, and  
the photographs of residents' cars parked on private property i.e. not owned  
by ACC. 
 
Therefore, I would like to raise our concerns again to the Committee,  
reflect on the process that has taken us to this stage, in the hope of  
reason by the Committee, in not granting an extra three spaces. 
 
Regards, 
 
Shirley Henderson 
 
Shirley A. Henderson BSc.LLM.Chartered FCIPD.FInstLM.FCMI 
Westbank Residents Association 
16 Westbank 
Fonthill Road 
Aberdeen 
AB11 6TH 
      
 
 


